
DEPARTMENT Of TRANSPORTATION 
UNITED STATES COAST GUARD Commander (mep) 

Twelfth CG District.  
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco,CA 94126 
. 	(i5) 556-1380 

5922/1 
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6 June 1974 	 

Mr. John H. Michael 
History preservation Section 
Calif. Dept of Parks and Rec. 
P.O.'Box 2390, 1416 9th Street 
Sacramento,CA 95811 

Dear Mr. Michael, 

This is in reference to the Point Pinos Light Station Automation 
(SCH#74031192). Comments were received through the SCH from 
the State Park Archaeologist, Mr. RIDDELL. Coordination with 
Mr RIDDELL provided more detailed information to the Coast 
Guard on archaeological values at Pt. Pinos and provided Mr. 
RIDDELL with further information on the project. During this 
process this office discovered an error in the Notice of Intent. 
The original notice reads remove excess machinery and buildings. 
A pew Notice of Intent is being processed which states that the 
specific machinery is one diesel generator set (of no historic 
value - still in production) and the buildings will remain. 

Mr. RIDDELL mentioned that your office wished to further review 
this project. Plans for this project are enclosed. your com-
ments will be appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

G. H. DICKMAN 
Commander U. S. Coast Guard 

Chief, Marine EnVironMental Protection Branch 
	By direction of the 'District Commander 

Inc): (1 ) Copy of Plans for automation of Pt. Pinos Light 
Station 
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